
                                                         Dads & Lads                                                           

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

The return of our most popular event is back! Our first family session of Dads & Lads will take part on 

Wednesday 6th December 2.00pm - 3.00pm. These family sessions give children time to work together with 

the positive role models in their lives and to just have fun together. Grandads, brothers, uncles etc. are all 

welcome to attend. You will be given the opportunity to work in small groups or by yourselves to design, 

build or make something. The activity will be revealed on the day!   

 

We are asking for a small fee of £3 per family to help towards the cost of resources and ask that only one 

adult per family attends due to space. If you would like to take part in Dads & Lads then please pay via 

ParentPay. Unfortunately, spaces are limited and will be given out on a first come, first serve basis.  

 

Our other family events this academic year are. Booking will be available closer to the time: 

 

 ‘Mums & Daughters’ – 13.02.24 at 2.00pm 

 

 ‘Dads & Daughters’ – 19.03.24 at 2.00pm 

 

 ‘Mums & Sons’ – 14.05.23 at 2.00pm 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Gleeson  

Acting Headteacher  

 

 

 


